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In addition to the usual posts on Facebook pages (NCAC, Cambria Open Forum, and 

Cambria Currents) and Nextdoor announcing our monthly meeting, there were three 

additional posts in late July on the same Facebook pages and Nextdoor, all of which 

concerned the appeal of the proposed Sherwood Drive project, which has been 

discussed at length at previous NCAC meetings.  Two of these additional posts were 

updates on the status of the appeal to the California Coastal Commission, and the 

third one was a sample letter to the Commission in support of the appeal.  All the 

posts were written by Christina Galloway and Brian Glusovich, with introductory 

paragraphs written by me. 

I received notifications from Nextdoor that the posts were viewed 4,800 times. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Chrisman 

Outreach Committee Chair 

 

 

 

 

 


